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READING, PA – Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech), recently 
announced Catherine J. Montano, PHR, has been elected to a 
position on Entech’s Board of Directors. Montano joins the 
Board of Directors as the fifth member, and will serve a three year 
term.  
 
Cathy joined Entech in 2010 and is the Manager of Human 
Resources, helping Entech overcome the challeneges of 
recruiting and retaining employees in a competitive industry. 
Cathy’s background in Human resources compliments the 
strong technical expertise found with the other board 
members.  
 
Company President, Jeff Euclide, PE, is eager for her 
perspective saying: 

 
“Cathy’s perspective on recruiting, retaining, and training highly skilled professionals 
will be most important as our board helps steer our company into the future.  
Developing strategies for expanding and developing our workforce is critical at a 
time when it is difficult to find qualified personnel in this strong economy.  Having 
great employees is critical to our success, now and into the future.” 

 

Cathy Montano looks forward to applying her years of experience: 

“It was an honor to be nominated and elected into this position by my fellow 
shareholders and I look forward to bringing a non–technical professional perspective 
to Entech’s Board.  Entech is made up of the most talented and dedicated people 
I’ve ever had the privilege to work with and I’m committed to working alongside all of 
them as Entech continues on its path of growth and success.”  
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